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Pedestrian Crossing Requests Priority List 

Following the development of a new methodology to prioritise 
requests for new pedestrian crossings, which was approved at the 
August 2016 Decision Session meeting, officers have reviewed the 
list of requests for new pedestrian crossings and identified the 
following locations as priority sites for investigation in 2016/17: 
 

 New Lane, Huntington (immediately north of Jockey Lane mini-
roundabout). 

 Hamilton Drive near West Bank Park. 

 Haxby Road, New Earswick near Folk Hall. 

 Walmgate near former Post Office. 

 University Road near Heslington Hall. 

 Heworth Green roundabout, Heworth Green approach. 

 Acomb Road near West Bank Park. 

 Bishopthorpe Road near Winning Post pub. 

 Front Street Acomb near Morrisons. 

 Clifton Moorgate near Oakdale Road (north end). 

 Main Street, Copmanthorpe. 

 Huntington Road near Park Grove. 

 Wetherby Road near Danebury Drive. 

 Shipton Road near East Cottages. 
 
Other locations are being investigated using ward committee 
funding: 

 York Road Strensall (Barley Rise). 

 Greenshaw Drive Haxby. 
 
Survey and evaluation work will be carried out for these locations, 
and a further report will be presented to the Executive Member later 
in the year to gain approval for delivery of new pedestrian crossings 
from the priority list.  
 


